
 
 
 

PURDUE EXTENSION JENNINGS COUNTY 

200 E. Brown St., PO Box 365, North Vernon, IN 47282 

Office: 812-352-3033    Fax: 812-352-3040 

 
 

Dear Potential 2025 Auction Buyer, 

This is an information letter about the Jennings County 4-H Livestock Auction on Friday, June 13.  

Registration begins at 4:30 pm. At the registration table, Buyers will receive a free food voucher to use 

at the Junior Leaders’ food stand. The 4-H Livestock and Senior Awards will start at 5:30 pm with the 

auction starting at 6:00 pm. 

The 2025 Auction Order is: 

Beef & Dairy, Sheep, Poultry, Horse & Pony, Llama, Swine, Dairy Goats &Meat Goats, Rabbits 

(At the beginning of each specie, the Grand/Reserve Grand will sell first followed by ten-year 

members, and then all other members at a random draw.) 

Here are some general guidelines you may need to know about our 4-H auction: 

1. The Jennings County Livestock Auction is a PREMIUM only auction. Any 4-H member who 

has shown in a market class may present ONE animal or meat pen of their choice to auction. 

The winning bidder will pay the bid price. 

a. If the winning bidder wishes to purchase the animal for personal use, the bidder will 

make arrangements with the 4-H owner directly to purchase the animal. The Jennings 

County 4-H program will have no involvement in the purchase of these animals. Only the 

premium bid will be paid to the 4-H member through the Jennings County 4-H Livestock 

Committee. An option for the 4-H member to send the animal to open market will be 

made available when possible. 

2. Buyers have the opportunity to pre-register in hopes to make the start 

of the auction run smoothly. Buyers that pre-register will only need 

to pick up their buyer number and meal voucher the night of the 

auction. If you would like to pre-register, please go to 

https://bit.ly/2025JC4-HAuction or scan this QR code to complete 

the online form by June 4th.  
3.  At the end of the auction, each buyer should report to the cashier 

table to pay the premium to the Jennings County 4-H Livestock 

Committee. 

We are excited for this year’s auction and look forward to seeing you all on June 13th to support the 

youth in our community! 

Sincerely, 

Jennings County 4-H Livestock Committee 

https://bit.ly/2025JC4-HAuction

